
 

 

Subject: Update for Families – ATA Strike Vote Results 

Dear Clearview Families, 

We are writing to provide an update following our recent communication regarding the Alberta 
Teachers’ Association (ATA) and their supervised strike vote held from June 5 to 8. 

We have now received the results of that vote: teachers voted 95% in favour of 
supporting strike action. While this does not mean that teachers are immediately going 
on strike, the vote gives the ATA the authority to initiate job action at any point within the 
next 120 days, provided they give at least 72 hours’ notice. 

This continues to be part of the provincial bargaining process between the ATA and the Teacher 
Employer Bargaining Association (TEBA), which includes representatives from the Alberta 
government and all school divisions. Clearview Public Schools is not directly involved in these 
provincial negotiations but is carefully following developments and provincial guidance. 

We understand this uncertainty may raise questions, especially with important year-end 
activities such as graduations, diploma exams, provincial achievement tests, and field trips. 
While we do not yet know how this situation will unfold, we are actively preparing for different 
scenarios and will work to minimize disruption for students and families wherever possible. 

We will continue to share information as soon as it becomes available. In the meantime, thank 
you for your continued patience and support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scot Leys 
Superintendent 
Clearview Public Schools 

 

https://teachers.ab.ca/strike-vote-results

